
Sun. January 17th 
Blood Pressure Clinic 
Newsletter Deadline 
Human Relations Day 
9:00 am     Worship Service  
10:15am    Adult Sunday School/BLAST 
 
Mon. January 18th 
6:30pm       Boy Scouts 
6:30pm      ‘Believing God’ Bible Study 
 
Wed. January 13th  
3:00pm      JCKids 
5:00pm      Games/Video 
6:00pm      God Squad  
7:00pm      Choir 
7:00pm      Read it and Reap 
 
Thurs. January 21st 
6:00pm      Cub Scouts 
 
Sat. January  23rd 
6:30pm      Card Night 

 
Sun. January 24th 
9:00 am     Worship Service  
10:15am    Sunday School/BLAST 
11:15am     TEACHER’S MEETING 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Calendar of Events   

January 17th - 24th, 2016 

 

         Announcements For  
          January 3rd - 10th, 2016 

 
Wednesday Night Youth 
We will be enjoying breakfast for  

dinner this week, along with a great lesson from  
Ms. Tiffany and Ms. Mindy! You are  

welcome to bring a friend! 

 

 

 

 

Volunteer and Bible Study sign up sheets are in the Welcome Center! 

 

 

We are looking for volunteers to help set up treats and 

make coffee for Fellowship Hour following service on 

Sundays.  We also can use some baked treats for  

Sundays and Wednesdays!  Thank you ! 

 

 

 

We will be looking for a little extra help in the office the weeks January 18th 

and 25th answering phones.  Please let Danielle know if you can spare a  

couple of hours! 

 

 
It’s not too late! 

 
Contact the office or Kim Johnson (558-1838 or kim@bodycrafters.org) to sign 
up for this powerful study.  If you haven’t yet experienced Beth Moore, you 
will be inspired and grow in your faith with her contagious Christianity.  Come 
join us! 

mailto:kim@bodycrafters.org


 
Newsletter Deadline is today for February. 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
Taking the 40 Day Decluttering challenge?  The 
Community Closet is needing men’s clothes, 
especially coats, of all sizes!  Please drop off 
any gently used clothes on  
Saturdays from 10-2. 
 
 
CHURCH SECRETARY/RECEPTIONIST WANTED: Brodhead United  
Methodist Church is seeking a candidate with an attitude of hospitality, 
strong communication and administrative skills. Proficiency in 
Microsoft Office Suite and Publisher is required. Position requires 25 
hours per week. Please send resumes to: Brodhead United Methodist 
Church, 501 1st Center Ave, Brodhead, WI 53520 or 
pastor.brodheadumc@gmail.com 
 
 
Sunday School still has 21  
students with perfect attendance! 
Keep up the good work!  
Woo Hoo! 

  Mark your calendars! 

All teachers, youth leaders, and helpers! 

January 24th at 11:15am -12:00pm 

Please bring a list of any needed supplies, changes in 

curriculum, or other wants and needs. 

 

 
We are pleased to offer a new Sunday School class for our young-ish adults 

starting February 7th at 10:15am!  We will have more details coming soon!  

Drop the kids off and stay for a beginning bible study- and some really good 

cookies! 

This week we are praying for Waterloo UMC, their clergy, and  
members. 
 

Prayers for health & healing for: Joni Flesher, Jodi Thompson, Jeanine 
Jackson, Janie Frederickson, Jim Copus, Laura Hodgson, Sandy Meyer, 
Kari Cataldo, Bob Gunderson, Dorothy Shimko, Betty Condon, Dorothy 
Gessert, Lucille Schwartzlow, Christopher Condon, Jerry Kamps, Richard 
Becker, Carol Demrow. 

Advanced Lay Servant Class 
Spiritual Gifts  

Dates:  
Sundays, February 21, February 28, March 6 and March 13, 2016 

Time:  2:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m.  
Place: Dodgeville United Methodist Church 

327 N. Iowa St. 
Dodgeville, WI 53533  

Teacher/Facilitator: Reverend Barbara Cook  
Theme: Spiritual Gifts. 

Understanding and using your Spiritual Gifts in a ministry setting  
Prerequisites: 

This course is one of the seven required advanced classes for  
becoming a Certified Lay Speaker in the United Methodist Church. 
To be enrolled, you must have completed a Basic Lay Speaking 

Course.  Prescribed/Suggested Text: 
Students should purchase and read “Rediscovering Our Spiritual 

Gifts” by Charles Bryant.  The book can be purchased on line from the 
Upper Room, Cokesbury or Amazon  

The registration fee for this class is $25.00; 
and can be paid on the first day of class.  

To register – or with questions send an email to:   dbcook@tds.net  

Deadline for Registration February 15, 2016 
 

mailto:dbcook@tds.net

